
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

September 21, 2022 

Updates from September 14, 2022, Committee Meeting 

Announcements: 

• Joe Grubbs is the new Executive Director, College Safety and is Administrative Co-Chair of the 

committee. 

• Committee Charge was discussed and is in review by members for our next meeting 

• As part of the Cleary Act Compliance, Todd Dearmore is completing the Annual Security Report 

due before October 1st each year 

Completed Items: 

• Active Shooter Drill was completed in July at the Campus Center 

• Covid-19 protocols are ongoing and subject to change based on fluid nature and CDC guidlines 

Upcoming Items: 

• Committee Charge under review. 

• Safety night walks will be scheduled for the fall at all BC Campus locations 

• Process and procedures on Safely Handing Chemicals and a Safety Hygiene Plan 

• Updates to and training for Emergency Responders is underway  

• Areas are being reviewed for installing Campus Bollards to prevent larger vehicles off interior 

campus walkways   

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
 


